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Pastors

We extend a warm welcome to everyone this morning! Our desire is 
that you feel welcome and that you will be blessed by great 

fellowship as we gather to worship and praise God in word and 
song!

Children’s Sunday School - 9:30am

Adult Sunday School - 9:30-10:15am


Worship Service - 10:45am

January 12, 2025

http://www.cfcwinkler.org



 PASTORS VERSE OF ENCOURAGEMENT


TODAYS ORDER OF SERVICE


THIS WEEK AT CFC 


Next Sunday’s Speaker: Pastor Davey Martens


Greeters: John & Susan

	      Abe & Evelyn

Ushers: Abe D / Mike P


Pianist: Susan Rempel


Sound/Recording: John Wiebe


Livestream: Pancho Fehr

Prelude: Susan Rempel


Welcome: Dan Sawatzky


Congregational Singing: John Martens


Announcements & Offering: Dan Sawatzky


Offertory: Eva & Roxanne


Special Number: Eva & Roxanne 


Scripture & Prayer: Jake Voth


Message: Pastor Cornie Fehr


Closing Song: John Martens


Benediction                                          


Monday: 7:00pm Membership Meeting

Tuesday:  7:00pm Mens Ministry

Wednesday: 7:00pm Clubs

Thursday: 7:00pm Youth 

Friday:  7:00pm College & Careers 

Saturday: 


Micah 6:8 
He has told you, mortal one, what is good; And what 

does the Lord require of you But to do justice, to love 


kindness, And to walk humbly with your God?









  MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK -   

GIVING

PRAISE ITEMS & PRAYER REQUESTS


There is a donation box in the foyer for your convenience. 

If you wish to make an online donation, you can send an e-transfer to 
donations@cfcwinkler.org. You can also donate on our website; cfcwinkler.org. Click 
on the Info Tab, then on "Give to CFC” 

Or you can mail to our address: 11151 Rd 20W, Reinfeld MB, R6W 1L6

     CHURCH OF THE MONTH 
 Prespatou Church 

Megan Friesen

-Praise God, we were able to appoint two deacons in November, Matthew Wiebe 
and Matt Fehr, and we now have established a complete ministerial team for the 
first time in 4 years. Please be in prayer for them and their families.


-Pray for our mission team that’s heading to Mexico on January 8-18.


-Praise God as our Church continues to grow. Pray that we would keep our focus 
on Him and be a light in our community. 

PRAISE GOD: His grace is Amazing. Ephesians 2:4-5


-
 PLEASE PRAY FOR:

- Johny & Jenny Krahn as they mourn the loss of Johnys Dad. 

- Phil & Michelle and their Families.


YFC                                                      
St. Pierre MB                  
Email:megan.friesen@yfcwinnipeg.ca

mailto:donations@cfcwinkler.org
http://cfcwinkler.org
mailto:megan.friesen@yfcwinnipeg.ca


Submit prayer requests, announcements or bulletin changes to 

Adriana Fehr by Call/Whatsapp/Text by Thursday 6 p.m. Thank you!

UPCOMING CFC EVENTS


-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  

COMMUNITY EVENTS


-The Jesus Conference, To know Christ and love Him more. With speaker 
Daren Redekopp. February 21-22, 2025. Winkler Bible Camp Chapel. Cost 
is $25 with Saturday lunch provided. Sponsored by SBC and several 
Winkler-area congregations. To register or for more info visit online at 
www.SBCollege.ca/events. 

- January 19, 2025 Baptism/Membership.Baptism Candidates are Byron Dyck, 
Tyson Dyck, Caleb Fehr, Steffan & Celana Funk. Membership transfers are Jake 
& Melissa Voth and Jacob & Helena Dyck.  If anyone else is interested in taking 
that step contact one of the ministerial.


- CFC Family Sledding Day  Sunday February 16, 2025 @Valleyview Tubing Hill. 
60070 RD. North MacGregor, MB. From 2:00pm-5:45pm. Cost is $15/slider 
(age 4 & under free). Book online www.tubinghill.ca Booking needs to be done 
Tuesday Jan 14, 9:00am. Sledding slots are limited. If you have any questions, 
please talk to Peter or Nancy Doerksen. 


- It’s that time again for our annual Church Ladies Retreat! March 7th, 8th and 
9th at the Pembina Valley Bible Camp. Come join us as we grow together 
through Jesus. Inviting all CFC ladies 18+. Please sign up on the sign up sheet 
by the mail boxes. Sign-up deadline is Jan. 26th. Cost this year will be $130/
per person due by Feb 16th. Please make payment note: Ladies Retreat. For 

If anyone is wanting to join the CFC Whatsapp 
chat feel free to scan the QR code 

http://www.tubinghill.ca

